
 

 

Purpose of Workshop: 

To give parents and carers of children across the Federation the opportunity to 

see how the four main operations in maths (addition, subtraction, multiplication 

and division) are taught within our schools.  
 

Mr Boorman will be running these sessions using the school’s calculation policy to 

show the progression of calculation strategies through Key Stage 1 to the end 

of Key Stage 2.  Fluency, reasoning and problem solving will also be explained.  

Materials will be available to look at, including past test papers and curriculum 

resources.  
 

Who are the Workshops for? 

These workshops are for all age groups and are designed to enable parents to 

find out more about maths in a friendly environment. There is no expectation 

that anyone attending will have an expertise in maths, and any practical 

activities will be run in a friendly and inclusive manner! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Both sessions will cover the same topics, so attendance to both is not necessary. 

Parents from across the Federation are welcome to attend either session at 

their convenience. 
 

We are keen as a Federation to involve parents as much as possible in children’s 

learning. We hope to organise further sessions in the future. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to these sessions. 

 

 

Mr R Boorman 

Federation Maths Lead 

When? Where? 

Wednesday 6th November 

9-10am 

Blackboys School Hall 

Wednesday 6th November 

6-7pm 

Framfield School 

 


